
PIKE PEOPLE STREET 2017

HI! We are excited to announce Pike People Street 2017! 
The concept for a pedestrian street program started from 
community interest in testing a pedestrian street closure in 
Pike-Pine. After two years of testing, observations, surveying, 
and hearing community feedback, we’re expanding the 
program to run more consistently this summer. See you out 
on the street!

GET INVOLVED! The street is for everyone. If you’re a business 
owner or community member who’d like to have an outdoor 
cafe, performance, activity, art display, or have other ideas 
for the space, please contact us!

2017 DATES
Saturdays: 
July 1 - August 26*
6 PM - 3 AM
*Except during Block Party July 22

2nd Thursdays 
(Capitol Hill Art Walk):
July 13 & August 10
4 PM - 10 PM

PROGRAM GOALS
1.	 Provide a pedestrian 

environment in Pike/Pine 
that is comfortable, safe, 
accessible, and responsive 
to the needs of the local 
community 

2.	 Enliven the street and 
increase public space 
vibrancy through 
community and business-
led activities

3.	 Create a balance of 
pedestrian mobility, vehicle 
access, and streetscape 
activities

Questions? 
brian.henry@seattle.gov | (206)775-4457
www.seattle.gov/transportation/pikeped.htm
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